
MEDIA RELEASE: 
18 September 2015 

KZN Department of Health seeks solutions to 
Mpofana clinic issue 

The Lease Contract for Mpofana Clinic expired in February 2015 and the department is reviewing its 
decision to use the facility. Without prejudice, the Department of Health has been communicating with 
the landlord regarding the continued use of the facility while looking for an alternative suitable 
accommodation. 
 
The department is currently engaging with all concerned stakeholders to resolve the issue and would 
like to apologise to the community for any inconvenience caused by the disruption of health services. 
 
Health care users are urged to visit the Bruntville Community Health Centre while the issue of 
Mpofana Clinic is still being attended to. 
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